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M E M O R A N D U M 

 

TO:  Alabama State-Chartered Banks 

FROM: Mike Hill, Superintendent of Banks  Mike Hill  

SUBJECT: Hazardous Weather Conditions 

 

Due to the predicted approach of Hurricane Helene, hazardous conditions have been predicted 

for portions of Alabama this week.  Pursuant to Section 5-5A-32 of the Code of Alabama, I 

hereby notify and authorize all Alabama state-chartered banks within the affected areas to close 

all day or any part of the day on Wednesday through Saturday, September 25 - 28, 2024, as 

necessary to protect the safety of their employees and customers.  I request, however, that should 

you choose to close any of your offices, please notify this Department by email at 

richard.stephens@banking.alabama.gov, or by telephone at (334) 242-3552. 
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